
 ADMISSIONS University Campus 
Post Office Box 6665
Saint Leo, FL 33574-6665
Office: (352) 588-8283
Fax: (352) 588-8257

September 30, 2024
GURKIRAT SINGH FNU
Yamunanagar, INDIA
Student ID:1250723

Dear GURKIRAT SINGH,

Congratulations!  On behalf of the Admissions Committee, it is our pleasure to inform you that you have been  provisionally 
admitted to Saint Leo University for Spring I of 2025 majoring in BA: Business Administration.  As the first Catholic 
institution of higher education in Florida, we are proud of our heritage and our continued commitment to our core values of 
Community, Excellence, Respect, Integrity, Personal Development, and Responsible Stewardship.  We invite you to join our 
international community of learners, representing over 100 countries around the world.

Based on your academic qualifications, we are pleased to offer you the following $15,000 Scholarship. This award is renewable 
each year provided that the student meets renewal conditions as defined by the Undergraduate Academic Catalog.  

All students must submit official copies of final transcripts/diplomas from all previous institutions prior to enrollment – 
These documents must show proof of graduation or course completion dates.

Please visit http://admitted.saintleo.edu for the Admitted Student Checklist, which is your guide to the next steps for your arrival 
and enrollment at Saint Leo University. All financial and immigration documentation must be received by the Center for Global 
Engagement in order to create your Form I-20. 

To accept your offer of admission, please submit your $500 non-refundable tuition deposit within two weeks of your acceptance 
for the Spring 2025 Semester. For your convenience, you may submit your deposit online at www.saintleo.edu/deposit; this 
deposit will be credited toward your future tuition charges. By accepting your admission offer, you will then be granted access to 
additional items that need to be completed. These include the creation of your Saint Leo student portal and email, completion of 
your housing application (if applicable), and submission of your registration agreement in order to enroll in classes.

If you have questions, please contact the Office of Admissions at +1 (352) 588-8283 or via email at intladmission@saintleo.edu.

Again, congratulations on your admission to Saint Leo University.  We look forward to welcoming you to The Pride. 

Sincerely,

The Admissions Committee
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